General Education Report
October 4, 2018

The General Education Committee met on October 4 at 3:00 p.m.  Dr. Brown attended the meeting and offered helpful, initial guidance on assessing Gen. Ed. for our Accreditation Visit in 2020 and the committee will be following up on this at future meetings.

Action Item: The committee also voted to forward MTT 100 (see attached documentation) to Faculty Senate for approval as Gen. Ed. course in Technology for A.A.S. degrees.
